To,

The Executive Engineer,

Construction Division-31,

Vrindavan Office Complex,

Uttar Pradesh Awas Evam Vikas Parishad,
Lucknow.

Please take into consideration the Letter No.1162 dated
28.04.2017, issued by the Architectura] and planning wing of Uttar

Thanking you,

Tanya!Y ‘urs %c Pvt. Ltd.

T
Gurbachan inng]ﬁ,co
(Director)

_ C@%\W



Registration Ny, . 069624

To,

The Executive Engineer,
Construction Division-31,
Vrindavan Office Complex,
Uttar Pradesh Awas Evam Vikas Parishad,
Lucknow.

Subject: Intimation for the commencement of construction work in
16/Com-12 & 16/Com-13 allotted to N.G.K Infraventures
Pvt. Ltd. in Sector 16, Vrindavan Yojna, Rae Bareli Road,
Lucknow.

Sir,

Please take into consideration the Letter No.1162 dated
28.04.2017, issued by the Architectural and planning wing of Uttar
Pradesh Awas Evam Vikas Parishad in which the concerned
department has issued us the layout for the construction on the
aforementioned Plots.

This is to inform you that we are going ahead with the
commencement of civil, electrical and horticulture works for the

same.

Office : Sector-11-B. Near Water Tank Vrindavan Qrhema.? Do Bowali Dand Tt



